
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

MEMO DTD 6/30/2023 REQUEST FOR REASSIGNMENT OF ENGR. JARVIS D.L.
VALENCIA, ENGR. III FROM EMB-MIMAROPA REGION TO THE OFFICE OF THE
DIRECTOR FOR INDIGENOUS PEOPLES CONCERNS-MINDANAO AND BARMM
AFFAIRS
1 message

Maria Cristina Felicidario <felicidario.cristina20@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 6, 2023 at 10:55 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, 4brecords@emb.gov.ph

Dear RD Amil

Greetings!

Per instructions of ASec Gilbert Gonzales, attached herewith the documents regarding the above subject, may we request
for your comments and endorsement of the Re-Assignment of Engr. Jarvis D. L. Valencia from MIMAROPA Region to the
Office of the Director for Indigenous Peoples Concerns-Mindanao and BARMM Affairs. Thank you.    

Best Regards,

MARIA CRISTINA C. FELICIDARIO
Secretary/Data Management Officer
Office of the Assistant Secretary 
For Field Operations - Luzon & Visayas 
and Concurrent Director, Environmental Management Bureau 
5th Floor DENR Central Office
DENR Main Building, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
(02) 892-06215
09568304251
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